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November 15, 2019 
 
Subject: SAT & ACT Testing -  Spring 2020 
 
Keller ISD is excited to offer both the SAT and ACT during the school day this spring for​ Juniors​ and ​Seniors​. 
The ACT will be administered on February 25, 2020 and the SAT will be administered on March 4, 2020.  
 
Students will have the opportunity to take one national assessment at no charge.  If students would like to take 
both the SAT and ACT during the school day, the student will be charged $65.00 for one exam.  Juniors and 
Seniors will need to register for the exam that they would like to take during the school day through the KISD 
webstore. Registration will open November 18th at 8:00 a.m. and close on January 24th at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 Actions that families need to take: 
 

● If your student would like to take one exam, no charge will be applied. If your student would like to take 
both exams, a fee of $65 will be applied. 

● Visit the ​KELLER ISD WEBSTORE​ to register. This step is required if you are taking one or both 
national exams this spring.  This is the only registration process.  Once you hit submit on the webstore, 
you will be signed up for the exam(s) that you have selected. 

● Payment: If you choose to take both exams, you will need to pay $65. You can pay online at the webstore 
when you register, or if you​ would like to pay with cash or a check, you may pay in person with Mrs. 
Jennifer Cizek from 8-8:30 AM in the front office.  

 
The SAT and ACT are each accepted at all U.S. colleges and measure what students are learning in high school 
and what they need to know to succeed in college and beyond.. KISD is excited to offer this opportunity to 
students during the school day, allowing students to be more comfortable and confident by testing in a familiar 
setting.  If you would like more information about the similarities and differences between the SAT and ACT, 
please see the attached flier.  You can also visit ​www.act.org​ and ​www.collegeboard.org/sat​.  
 
Please contact Briana Holt with any questions about SAT and Sarah Goodwin with any questions about ACT. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Briana Holt and Sarah Goodwin 
Assistant Principals 


